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Call 1-800-333-0598 
or visit SiewertEquipment.com.

The Town of Jerusalem, NY is located on the northeast branch of Keuka 
Lake in Yates County.  The Town installed a low pressure sewer system in 
2003, with the help of Environment One and Siewert Equipment.  The 
installation consists of 280 E/One semi-progressive cavity grinder pumps.

Nearly 10 years later, here’s what members of the Town of Jerusalem’s 
Water/Sewer Department have to say about their E/One installation:

 “These houses are on typical lakeside terrain. We would not have  
 sewer at all if it were not for E/One and low pressure sewer.  
 LPS has allowed homeowners to further develop their land”.
 - Wayne Ackert, P.E., Town Engineer

 “In 10 years I can only remember one jammed pump.
 We’ve tried other pumps, and E/One is the best.”
 - Gary Dinehart, Operations Manager  

 “E/One and Siewert have always been here to support us.” 
 - Carrie Wheeler, Account Clerk

E/One Model DH071 
Simplex Grinder Pump

manufactured at the
Environment One

Headquarters/Factory in
Niskayuna, NY

Jerusalem Town Engineer Wayne Ackert, P.E., and 
Account Clerk Carrie Wheeler.

Gary Dinehart, Operations Manager of the Town of Jerusalem 
Water/Sewer Deaprtment (left) and Kevin Ryan of Siewert 

Equipment.  In the background is a view of Keuka Lake.  

Gary Dinehart with one of the 280 E/One 
installations in the Town of Jerusalem, NY. 


